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Staff News 

Charley has started working here as a Key Person in Preschool. 

‘Nanny’ Ingrid, our cook, will sadly be leaving us at the end of July. She will 

be greatly missed by staff and children.  

Congratulations to Sharon and Michelle who have been accepted onto a 

Foundation Degree course at University. They will continue to work four 

days a week from September. Beth has started a level 3 apprenticeship 

with us. Congratulations to Lauren has completed her NVQ level 3  

What We Have Been Doing 

Our pre-schoolers  had a graduation, photographs, and a trip to the beach 

on the little railway. We’ve been on trips,  had picnics, seen a fire engine 

and enjoyed some music time. We have been learning Makaton signs too! 

Staff Training 

Vicki has had SENCO training. 

Mel will be refreshing her pae-

diatric first aid in July. Staff will 

have a training day on 20th 

July.  Vicki has Safeguarding 

lead training too. 

Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 3rd - Friday 7th July 

Parents’ Meetings Slots for Little 

Nursery and the Baby unit 

Tuesday 4th July 

Toddlers Parent’s Evening 20 minute 

slots 4:15-8:00pm 

Wednesday 5th July 

Toddlers’ Trip to Lathe Barn 

Thursday 6th July 

Hythe Bay Primary School Slip 

Through Day 

Friday 7th July  

Teddy Bear Picnic 11-2 

Summer party and fete 

Monday 10th July 

Little Nursery trip to Kidz Planet 

Friday 14th July 

Hythe Bay French Day 

Tuesday 18th July 

Little Nursery Last Day. (Catch up ses-

sion 19th July) 

Thursday 20th & Friday 21st July  

Staff Development Days 

Monday 28th August  

Nursery  Closed for a week.  

Sports Week - to be confirmed 

Child Views and Parent Feedback Questionnaires 

We ask that parents please fill out our questionnaires with their children 
to tell us what they like about our nursery and how we might be able to 
improve. Your views are very important to us! There are some question-
naires on the parents’ notice board or you can ask a staff member for 
one. Once completed, please return these to a member of staff. Thank 
you!  

Infections, Illnesses and Medicine 

We’d like to remind parents that children are not to attend nursery if 
they are unwell. They must stay off nursery until 24 hours after starting 
antibiotics or a high temperature and 48 hours after vomiting or diar-
rhoea. Please see the policies in the hallway for further information. 

Designated Safeguarding Leads 

 

 

 

 

 Carolyn Chivers     Vicki Dumont 

   Headteacher Nursery Manager 

30 hours free childcare 

We will be offering this from 

September 2017.  Please see 

the parents’ board for more 

updated  information. 


